Reimbursement Policy

Board of Alumni Members

Lewis & Clark College Alumni and Parent Programs

Reimbursement Policy for Volunteers

Lewis & Clark College will reimburse volunteers for veritable expenses relating directly to events, including reunions and projects. Expenses may include: stamps for mailings, printing letters, and long-distance phone charges. Such expenses will be encumbered in the appropriate event or project budget. 

Board of Alumni members will be reimbursed up to $400 for reasonable transportation costs related to attending regular meetings. Reasonable costs would include economy class airfare booked at least two weeks in advance, as well as, reimbursement for mileage related to driving to campus (.505/mi). 

Entertainment (meals, drinks, lodging, etc.) expenses are not reimbursable although such expenditures may be given as gifts-in-kind to the College. 

Please check with the office prior to purchasing any supplies or services (or other expense on behalf of the College) to verify that you will be reimbursed. All reimbursements, including gifts-in-kind require an original sales receipt. 

Please submit receipts for reimbursement to the Alumni & Parent Programs . Receipts must be received within thirty days. 

